

MUN Faculty Association Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's, NL A1B 3X5 Tel: (709)864-8642 e-mail:munfa@mun.ca

TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: March 6, 2020

SUBJECT: **Draft Policy on Research Impacting Indigenous Groups**

Memorial University is seeking feedback on a draft policy regarding Research Impacting Indigenous Groups. The new policy has been drafted by a working group of three people recommended by the President's Advisory Committee on Aboriginal Affairs: Dr. Max Liboiron (Michif), Associate Vice-President (Indigenous Research) in St. John's; Kelly Anne Butler (Mi'kmaw), Student Affairs Officer-Aboriginal Affairs at Grenfell Campus; and Michele Wood (Inuk), community member in Labrador.

We encourage Academic Staff Members to participate in the consultation process. Feedback on the draft policy will be accepted until the end of the business day on Monday, March 16th and can be directed to Nic Kuzmochka (n.kuzmochka@mun.ca).

For additional information please visit: https://www.mun.ca/research/Indigenous/consent.php.